
 

  

Construction is now complete on our brand-new Wellbeing Garden! 

The first bird box, handmade by our very own Saad (Year 9), has already been 
installed while our Sustainability Group have been building benches to 

provide seating. Our next steps will be adding plants, flowers, vegetables, bug 
hotels, bird boxes, artwork and more! 

Thank you to all that have helped create this wonderful space. 

If you’d like to get involved, join the Sustainability Group every Friday 
lunchtime in TE1! 

 



 


